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NATIONAL BLOOD DONORS’ MONTH CELEBRATION

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs of Division, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. In celebration of the National Blood Donors’ Month this July, one of the activities
of SDO-Bataan in cooperation with Bataan General Hospital and Medical Center-
Blood Bank is to conduct a Mass Blood Donation in three (3) batches with at
least 20 representatives per district: District 1-Abucay, Samal & Orani,
Hermosa (8:00am to 10:00am), District 2-Limay, Orion & Pilar
(10:00am to 12:00nn) and District 3-Morong, Bagac, Dinalupihan &
Mariveles (1:00pm to 3:00pm) to be held in SDO-Bataan Conference Hall
on July 22, 2022.

2. The activity aims to provide quality, adequate and safe blood products and also
to promote and implement voluntary non-remunerated blood donations.

3. Numerous preventive measures and protocols will be utilized in order to prevent
the risk of transmission of COVID-19 during the blood donation activity.

4. SDO and district personnel are encouraged to come on the said date, subject
to the approval of the school principal. For any clarification, please contact Dr.
B. Luneta (0917-306-0618) or Dr. Epifania M. Malonzo (0927-871-
6651).

5. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is enjoined.
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